
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th January 2023 
 
 

 
Nature Walk - Friday 10th February 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 and 4 children,      
 
As a part of our new science topic, ‘Living Things and their Habitats’, we will be taking the 
children to Bowls Park (on Haxby Road). This visit will give the children the opportunity to 
put their new classification skills into practice. Using their classification keys they will 
identify and name different plants around the park.  
 
The trip will happen during their science lesson, leaving school at 1:45 and arriving back for 
2:45/3:00 ready for home time.  
 
We will need additional adult support to enable adequate supervision of the children. If you 
are available to help, please message your child's teacher via Bloomz.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Hemsley, Miss Reeder and Miss Drake. 
 
l.hemsley@ebor.academy 
a.reeder@ebor.academy 
l.drake@ebor.academy  
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